
McCaleb, Iris

From: JMW personal <jcmcwells@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2015 2:22 PM
To: McCaleb, Iris
Cc: Siegel, Scot
Subject: Re: Comment on LU15-0019 - revision

Importance: High

Iris,  

I reread my initial submission and I wasn’t specific enough …. would you use the below instead? Please? 

Thanks, 
Joni Wells 

Re: Stream Corridor W-92B & Sensitive Lands Map “Refined Option 2” 

For the record, my husband and I are very pleased that the currently protected area* omitted 
from Stream Corridor W92-B RP protection in the initial proposed map has been reinstated on the 
Sensitive Lands Map “Refined Option 2”.  As we said to Scot Siegel and Anne MacDonald when they 
visited our home to view the stream, that area provides nearly all the water in the stream during the dry 
months and is essential to wildlife.  Additionally, we were very impressed by the professional, timely, 
and responsive manner in which the Planning Department researched and addressed our concerns.  

Jerry and Joan Wells 

17336 Canyon Court 

*on Lookout Court and Hillside Court
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